
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Islwyn Cluster delighted to 
a welcome back learners !! 



Penllwyn Primary 
 

We have been greeted by lots of smiley faces since we have returned to school and 
children have quickly settled back into the school routine actively participating and 
celebrating St David’s day.  We have also welcomed some new faces into our Nursery! 



 Pontllanfraith Primary 



 
  



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Miss Jones is currently on a 
sabbatical, learning to speak 
Welsh. She has started using 
Google Meet to teach children in 
two classes as part of her work. It’s 
been lovely to have her back 
(virtually) and the children have 
enjoyed her sessions. 



  Trinant Primary 
 

 

All Foundation Phase pupils have returned happily to school with beaming faces and 
even bigger smiles from parents!! We have been blown away by their resilience at such 
a young age and humbled by the pure joy they take from learning alongside their peers 
in school. What a wonderful return to school and some normality at long last. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Class 2 Pure joy of enjoying 

being back with friends 

Class 1 enjoying the class 
library with friends 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class 1 casting spells as part 
of their magical potions 

theme 

Class 3 Exploring 
pulleys and 
understanding 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Class 3 Enjoying art with 
our friends 

Class 3 celebrating our 
school eisteddfod 



 Ynysddu Primary 
 

KS2 pupils working hard to clear an outdoor space for forest schools - it was very 
cold but they loved being outside! 



 Bryn Primary 
It’s been such a joy to see happy faces returning to school! Our classrooms are filled 
with fun and laughter once again! We are so proud of the incredible resilience and 
strength of our Bryn community and so very grateful for the unwavering support. We 
look forward to welcoming KS2 back to school in the very near future! 



 Cwmfelinfach Primary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We had an Environmental Ranger from @CaerphillyCBC come 
into our school and help us put up bird boxes! We had a lot of 
fun making our school an eco-friendly place Thank you



    Rhiw-Syr-Dafydd Primary 
 
 
 

The return to school has gone really well with our youngest pupils. 


